

The Newsletter of Fulwell Infant School Academy Mrs Angus's message...

Number 19 30th June 2023

Dear parent,

Staff and children are so looking forward to the coming concerts and the remainder of our end of year events. This last fortnight has again been extremely busy as we shared books with families on the field (apart from Year 2 who had to manage indoors). This really was a celebration and it was lovely listening to children recalling their learning throughout the year.

Although we worried that the weather wouldn't hold for last Fridays summer fayre, it did! SOFIA parents worked so hard in ensuring this was a magical event. Thanks also to our office team who sorted donations as they came in. The rides were enjoyed by the children and face and nail painting that staff did were as well received as they always are. A truly team effort that was enjoyed by all.

Year 2 classes visited the Laing Art gallery and completed a landscapes workshop there. Some of their work was included in the exhibition at the library this week. Year 1 classes also visited the Liang and completed a portrait workshop. Class 7 had to endure delays with the metro, but the children tell me the crisps and fruit they had whilst waiting for the return metro were really enjoyed.

The Art exhibition held in Fulwell library was also well attended. With children from Y2 singing on Wednesday and Y1 children dancing and singing on Friday, those present in the library were kept entertained. If you managed to call in and made a donation to the library, thank you very much. The library is a wonderful community resource we are very lucky to have.

Next week will see the dance festival take place (hoping the weather holds for us). Although this is a teacher strike day, all teachers will be supporting their children in the dance festival. SOFIA involvement means there will be a few extra's for guests to purchase.



Year 1 classes visited the Laing and completed a workshop on portraiture.





The children loved spending time with families sharing their years hard work and talking about things that had happened in class. Only Year 2 needed to come indoors as their day saw torrential rain. Reception and Year 1 were able to enjoy sunshine on the field.

Class 10 just needed to cool down!











Summer Fayre

The summer fayre was a success, as you can tell from the smiling faces!

Thank you SOFIA for all your efforts that made it such a special day.



Arts Event at the Library

On Wednesday and Friday afternoons, we had an exhibition of children's art on display. Year 1 and Year 2 children walked along to sing, dance and play recorder to the audience. We were helping to raise some funds to support the library that is such a valuable resource to our community. Every child in both year groups had a piece of work on display.





Fulwell Community Library

